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Sarah Bailey Frick
at 13:17:06 on 8/22/2020 UTC
I'm just curious about who decides on when in person programs return. Is that
the Governor's office, or is it someone specific to the State Parks? For the
record, I am in complete support of all the measures that the state parks have
taken, including eliminating in person programs. I'm just know how awesome
they are!

South Carolina State Parks
at 13:17:07 on 8/22/2020 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

South Carolina State Parks
at 17:55:53 on 8/31/2020 UTC
Sarah, it would be our parks director. If you need more info you may call 803-
734-0156.
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